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Vision Service Provider Change for   

Molina Healthcare Apple Health (Medicaid) Members 

Effective 9/1/2018 

 
 

On September 1, 2018, Molina will be contracted with Vision Service Plan (VSP) to provide eye care 

services to our Apple Health (Medicaid) members. We will be ending our contract with March Vision 

effective August 31, 2018. Many of our vision providers are already contracted with VSP and we expect 

minimum interruption in care.  Benefits will stay the same.   

If you would like to become a participating provider with VSP:   
 

Call (800) 615-1883 or Visit vsp.com 
 

Background: Molina is currently contracted with VSP for our Marketplace members and we expect that 

VSP will service our Medicare members in January 2019. If you have any questions, please call Molina 

at (800) 869-7165.  

Thank you for your continued service to our members. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


